
 August     7     Scramble     and     Luncheon     Meeting 

 Leesa     Gango     began     the     meeting     at     12:00. 

 Cathy     Loffink     thanked     Leesa     and     her     crew     for     a      job     very     well     done.      She     told     a     Golden     Girls 
 take     off     on     a     golf     story     for     our     entertainment. 

 The     Nomination     Committee     slate     was     presented     by     Sandy     Esterson     for     next     years     officers. 
 President                Cathy     Loffink 
 Vice     President        Bonnie     Bohm 
 Treasurer                Marsha     Waddsworth 
 Secretary                Chris     Sutton 

 Julie     Beaton     clarifies     some     issues     about     the     Club     Tournament,     players     must     have     a     handicap 
 and     it     is     two     dates,     participants     must     play     in     both.      Niners     who     want     to     play     on     those     days 
 may     “follow     the     field”     and     play     after     the     tournament. 

 The     NIners     Program     was     discussed.     There     will     be     a     matinee     on     September     27     at     2pm     and 
 shows     on     Sept.     29     and     Sept.     30.     Each     Niner     will     get     one     free     ticket. 

 Pink     Ball     update     by     Mary     Fieweger     was     given.     Pink     Ball     is     Sept     6.      We     raise     thousands     of 
 dollars     for     OHSU     who     uses     these     funds     toward     their     breakthrough     science     research     in     the     fight 
 against     cancer. 


